Next Colleagues Meeting - Monday, December 2 at 12 noon, featuring Dr. Roger Millar

From: Marilyn Lamoreaux (lamoreaux@dixie.edu)

Date: Sunday, November 17, 2019, 05:43 PM MST

The next meeting of the Colleagues of Dixie State University will be held on <u>Monday, December 2</u>, <u>2019</u> at 12:00 noon in Lecture Hall 156 of the Taylor Health Science Center (located at 1526 East Medical Center Drive, south of Lowe's and east of River Road). The special guest speaker for the April meeting will be <u>Roger C. Millar, MD</u>, and his presentation is entitled, "How Open Heart Surgery Came to Dixie!"

Dr. Millar was born in 1941 in Shelley, Idaho. He is the youngest of twelve children. He studied Mechanical Engineering and Pre-Med at the University of Utah, earning a BS degree in 1965. He graduated from the University of Utah Medical School in 1969 and completed a Surgical Residency at Duke University in 1977. Dr. Millar practiced as a cardiovascular surgeon in Medford, Oregon for ten years, and then moved to Salt Lake City, where he practiced at LDS Hospital for 16 years. He came to St. George in 2003 to establish the open heart surgery program. He retired in 2012 to serve as a Mission President for the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints for three years.

We look forward to hearing from Dr. Millar on Monday, December 2nd, and hope you will be able to be with us.

Looking ahead, our presenter at the January 6, 2020 Colleagues meeting will be Dr. Joseph Platt, and his address is entitled, "An American Family's Arabian Odyssey - Twenty Years in the Arabian Gulf."

Thank you so much for your continuing support of the Colleagues. We wish you and yours a very Happy Thanksgiving!!!

Sincerely,
DSU President Richard B. Williams and former DSU President Douglas D. Alder
Dixie State University
lamoreaux@dixie.edu